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Public Service Announcement

Legalization of edible cannabis, extracts and topicals

The Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis Commission (NULC) advises Nunavummiut that as of
October 17, 2019, edible cannabis, cannabis extracts and cannabis topicals will be legal.

Due to Health Canada’s approval process, these new cannabis products will not be available
for legal purchase in Canada until mid-December 2019 at the earliest.

The NULC also reminds Nunavummiut that legal cannabis can be bought from licensed
vendors at www.tweed.com and www.verticalcannabis.ca.

To learn about the effects of cannabis, visit https://livehealthy.gov.nu.ca/en/health-
topics/cannabis.

For more information, consult the NULC’s frequently asked questions section at
https://www.nulc.ca/faq/ or email info@nulc.ca.
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